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Memo 
  

To:  Kelly Bacon, Planning Official 

From:  Jesse Cox, Environmental Health Supervisor 

Date:  September 30, 2020 

Subject: CU-20-00003 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the Carey Mini Storage project regarding water 

and septic requirements to comply with Kittitas County Public Health Department’s 

Environmental Health requirements. The project application and SEPA review indicate that there 

is an individual well on site but that it will not be used during construction or maintenance of the 

facility.  The application also states that sewage disposal is not applicable.  If the water system 

will not be used for consumption or sanitary purposes, then no additional information is needed. 

 

 


